
 

 
 
 

Notice of Public Hearing 
The Van Alstyne City Council will conduct a public hearing on Tuesday, March 5, 2024, at 6:30 p.m., at City Hall, 
located at 152 N. Main Drive, Van Alstyne, Texas, to consider the following items:  
 

To consider the amendment of land use assumptions and a capital improvements plan and the 
imposition of an impact fee. 

 
The meeting shown above is open to the public. You will have the right to speak for or against the proposed request 
during the public hearing portion of the meeting. For additional information contact Alex Glushko:  e-mail at 
aglushko@cityofvanalstyne.us. 
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